
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 4th, 2018 

Dr. Hai Viet Hong 

Huong Viet Performing Arts Group 

13322 Highway 99 South, Suite 101 

Everett, WA  98204 

 

It has come to my attention that the Huong Viet Performing Arts Group will be 

performing their newest concert “Vietnam, Essence of Yesteryear 10” this August. The Huong 

Viet Performing Arts Group has been a continuous staple of Vietnamese history, music, and 

culture in the Pacific Northwest and internationally for nearly 20 years.  

 

Recently the Huong Viet Performing Arts Group has also had the honor to travel to 

Washington DC and perform at the White House for the Lunar New Year Festival. I am 

delighted that your group has had the ability to share your wonderful work in our nation’s 

capital. 

 

I am confident that your upcoming concerts will be incredibly special and that “Vietnam, 

Essence of Yesteryear 10” will be a performance to remember. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Guy Palumbo 

Washington State Senator 

Olympia Office: 
403 Legislative Building 

PO Box 40401 
Olympia, WA 98504-0403 

 

 

Washington State Senate 

Senator Guy Palumbo 

1st Legislative District 

 

Guy.Palumbo@leg.wa.gov 
Phone: (360) 786 7600 

 


